
Important Items for This Week 
 

   
 

Monday, Oct. 21st – Day 3 

Student Leadership Bake Sale Drop-off 

Election Day 

Tuesday, Oct. 22nd - Day 4  

Student Leadership Bake Sale Drop-off 

Grade 7 Immunization (all day) 

Wednesday, Oct. 23rd – Day 5  

Student Leadership Bake Sale for TFSS 

Thursday, Oct. 24th – Day 1  

Early Child Care & Child Care Worker 
Appreciation Day 

Grade 8-9 High School Parent 
Information Evening (6:30pm) 

Friday, Oct. 25th – Day 2  

Immunization make-up day 

 

 
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/foresthillps/Calendar 

Upcoming Dates 
   

November 1- Photo Retakes 

November 4-6- Camp Muskoka- Gr. 7 

November 11- Remembrance Day 

November 12- Progress Reports Go 
Home 

November 12- SAC Meeting at 6:30pm 

November 14- Parent-Teacher 
Interviews (evening) 

November 15- PA Day/ Parent-Techer 
Interviews (am) 

December 6- PA Day 

Remembrance Day 

Hello from the Forest Hill Remembrance Day planning committee!   

We would like to involve the community by enlisting your help in contributing to a slide show 
presentation.  We would love to collect any photographs/names/dates and stories related to 
your family's experiences during conflicts.   We imagine that many of you have family history 
such as relatives who fought in the world wars or family members who suffered during these 
times or other conflicts.    

In an effort to make Remembrance Day more personal and meaningful we are encouraging you 
to send this information to adi.narbaev@student.tdsb.on.ca and ian.speck@tdsb.on.ca.   We 
already have one slide from Ms. Lafranier whose grandfather was stationed as an airman in 
England with the Canadian Air Force.  We would love hundreds!   Please send us anything you 
have!    

Thank you in advance for your support,  

Ian Speck and Adi Narbaev 

Hello Forest Hill Families: 
 
 
Thank you very much to everyone 
who attended our SAC Meeting on 
Wednesday evening. This is an 
exciting time of the year as we 
continue to set our strategic 
direction with our School 
Improvement Plan and budget 
priorities. On behalf of the 
Administrative Team, thank you for 
engaging in meaningful discussion 
about our areas of focus: student 
achievement, equity and well-being, 
and more specifically, the ways that 
we will work together to fulfill our 
responsibilities to engage and serve 
our students in these key areas. Our 
school budget and funds generated 
through fundraising will support our 
school improvement objectives and 
we are committed to ensuring that 
families understand how spending 
impacts and supports each learner. 
Please join me prior to our 
upcoming SAC Meeting at 6:00pm on 
November 12th to explore our school 
budget and our budget priorities for 
2019-2020. 
 
Please remember to keep our 
students safe by following some 
basic traffic rules:  

-Dunloe Road becomes a one way 
street going South at the beginning 
and end of the day in order to allow 
for drop off. Please do not park on 
the East side of the street as it 
blocks the ability for cars not 
stopping to move along the road. 
-Hawarden becomes a one way 
street going West at the beginning 
and end of each day to allow the 
Forest Hill students who arrive via 
bus to safely be dropped-off and 
picked-up. Please do not go East 
along Hawarden at these times. 
-Do not stop or park in the bus 
loading zones on Hawarden. When 
cars are parked illegally, the buses 
have difficulty turning the corner. 
The buses then stop the traffic and 
make it very dangerous for our 
students who use the school buses. 
-As a courtesy to our neighbours, 
please do not block the ends of 
their driveways.  
We will be monitoring these areas 
closely and Enforcement Officers 
from Toronto Police will be 
contacted to monitor as well. 
 
As always, thank you for your 
continued support and partnership.  
 
Have a fabulous week! 
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